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First, let me introduce myself. I am a mining engineer. I graduated from 
the University of Toronto in Mineral Engineering (Mining specialization) 
in 2003. After my time as an EIT and working out-of-province, I became 
licensed in Ontario in 2010. 
 
I know Northern Region, having lived, and been employed in, larger 
centers such as Sudbury; small and semi-remote communities such as 
Marathon and Red Lake; and somewhere in between, being Kirkland 
Lake. I know the obstacles and opportunities that each presents to us. 
 
In the workplace, we are reminded over and over again of our right to 

participate in the safety program. A licensing association is really the embodiment of a province-wide, 
discipline-specific safety program, required to protect the public. This association must continue to operate 
under a democratic process, with openness and transparency. PEO must set aside its obsession with 
governance and focus on our core responsibilities:  licensing, enforcement, and discipline.  When we do 
these well, the public is protected, and the profession is respected. 
 
I stand for you, colleagues.  I stand for a self-regulated profession, and a transparent and 
responsive Council.  I stand for strong Northern representation among our peers on 
Council. You can help me realize this vision, but only if you vote.  
 

A fresh perspective, a fresh voice for PEO Council 
 
A PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION, RUN BY PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS  
 
Agnes.Kraw@gmail.com 


